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FOR THE RECORD

August 10, 2015

Dear Chair Richards,

I am writing on behalf of New York City AIDS Memorial, Inc.
(“NYCAM™) to express our strong support for the ULURP application to
map the new park site across from the former St. Vincent’s Hospital as
official parkland and to urge you to approve the application. With New
York City’s first significant AIDS Memorial as the park’s gateway and
primary feature, AIDS Memorial Park will be an important asset for the
neighborhood and City and the central point for our efforts to continue to
raise awareness about the ongoing AIDS crisis that continues to plague
many New York City communities.

Our organization was founded in 2011 and, with the support of a coalition
of individuals and organizations dedicated to the recognition and
preservation of the ongoing history of the AIDS crisis, we are finally
building New York City’s first significant public space to honor the City's
100,000+ men, women and children who have died from AIDS, to
commemorate and celebrate the efforts of the caregivers and activists who
responded to fight the disease, and to recognize the ongoing crisis with
educational programming. The memorial park sits at the symbolic
epicenter of the disease, across from the former St. Vincent’s Hospital that
housed the City’s first AIDS ward and adjacent to the LGBT Community
Center where ACT UP and other important activist groups first organized.

Already in fabrication, the memorial will be completed by late Spring of
2016. The design includes an 18-foot-high painted steel canopy sculpture,
two rows of granite benches, a beautiful central granite water feature and
granite paving with a text inscription designed by world-renowned artist
Jenny Holzer using selections from the Walt Whitman poem, "Song of
Myself".

There are many people to thank for the success of this project, including
Council Member Corey Johnson and Speaker Mark-Viverito who, along
with other public leaders and support from the full Council, helped secure
crucial public funds for the Memorial’s construction. I also want to note
that this project could not have happened without the leadership and
generosity of the Rudin Family, to whom we are extremely grateful for
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their expertise managing the construction process and their support of our
fundraising efforts.

We are truly excited about the opening of this new park and completing
the NYC AIDS Memorial within the coming months. Together they create
an important new public space for both recreation and commemoration
that will be enjoyed by New Yorkers for many decades. We appreciate
your consideration of our position and hope that you will approve this
application quickly so that everyone can enjoy a new important memorial
park at a very special location.

Sincerely,

Christopher Tepper
Founder

New York City AIDS Memorial, Inc.
Cc: Speaker Mark-Viverito

Hon. David G. Greenfield, Chair, Land Use Committee
Hon. Corey Johnson
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Third Ave Café LLC
D/B/A: Bane Cafe
431 3™ Avenue
New York, NY 10016

8/10/15
Honorable City Council Member Mendez
250 Broadway
New York, NY 10007

Dear Council Member Mendez,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that as per our agreement, We have removed all
planters, signs, umbrellas, waiter station, a frame, and garbage can from in front of our
establishment. We will not put them back in the future.

We also agree to reduce our current seating from 22 tables and 44 seats to 19 tables and
38 seats. We will remove 1 table and 2 seats from the 3% Avenue side leaving one row of 4
tables and 8 seats. We will remove the 2 tables and 4 seats next to our service door on East 30"
Street and combine 2 two seat tables so they are no longer separated on East 30" Street. The
tables on East 30 Street will be 18 inches in width. This will enables us to bave metal and
canvas barriers to surround the Café.

If anything else is required, please contact my representative, Michael Kelly, at (914)
632-6036.

(212) 252-0146



Jonilu LL.C
398 E 52" St
New York, NY 10022
DCA # 6243-2015-ASWC
8/3/15

Honorable Council Member Garodnick
250 Broadway, Ste 1762
New York, NY 10007

Dear Honorable Council Member,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that as per our agreement, we will remove the
barrels with advertising signs on them. We will also remove the benches in front of our
establishment.

If anything else is required, please contact me at the below number.

12) 829-0003



